
Budget amendment from the Conservative Group.  

Proposed by Councillor Tom Stowe 

Seconded by Councillor David Fowles  

 

The proposed introduction of charging for parking on Sundays from April 1st, 2024 is 

cancelled.  

The £105,000 projected income currently budgeted is covered by assuming a 12 month 

freeze in members allowances (subject to consultation with the Council’s Independent 

Remuneration Panel) saving £33,236 and £71,764 allocated from the additional unexpected 

“windfall” £118,000 from increased central government funding. 

 

 

 

The Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer has confirmed that the proposed 

amendment is arithmetically sound and, if agreed, could be implemented. 

 


